Highway Report

We have been busy cutting shoulders on Silver Hill, Thurston, Curtis & Spicer Roads.
We have also been grading and putting calcium chloride on our dirt roads.

We have been hauling crushed stone from Barrett’s & gravel from Wayne French for
our dirt roads.

We should be getting a check from Auction’s International for about $25,975.00
from the sale of surplus highway eguipment. We also bitled the Fire Dept for fuel & gas that
was around $4,000.00. We should also have $10,000.00 left out of the Shared Service
check from the St. Lawrence Highway Dept. That is $40,000.00 of extra revenue generated
by the Highway Dept. this year.

All equipment, fuel & labor was paid out of Highway Funds, and | would like to see
that money go back into the Highway Dept so we can continue to upgrade our equipment &
keep improving our roads. A pickup truck, black top & gravel are all needed to keep making
good improvements.

Richard Meilleur




